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10th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware, today marks the last exam for English.  At the start of the GCSE course, all 
students were issued copies of their key texts for GCSE English Literature through the 
library.  The students no longer need these texts for revision; they have had the opportunity 
to hand their books back to their teacher or at a collection point in the hall before their 
exams.   
 
If your child still has books at home, please ensure that these are returned to the school by 
Friday 17th June.  These texts will need to be returned to Mrs Shaw in the library.  If the text 
is not returned, you will be invoiced for the cost of the text as follows:  
 
Oxford School Shakespeare: Macbeth - £6.15  
An Inspector Calls (Heinemann Plays for 14-16+) Hardcover - £9.99  
A Christmas Carol (Scholastic Classics) - £3.99  
 
You can reimburse the cost of the lost text via: WisePay.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Heather Clark-Hope 
Curriculum Lead of English  
HClark-Hope@elycollege.co.uk 
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